
Subject: A pleased customer 

Date: 7/5/2005 8:17:12 PM Pacific Daylight Time 

From: hofeldtc79@hotmail.com 

To: 
Zedaudio@aol.com  

 
 
 Dear Stephen and all of the fine folks at ZED audio, 
  
After having played around with my Gladius for about a week, I am superbly happy with it.  I currently have it 
connected to a set of middle of the road speakers, as my nice component set is out due to a bad mid range 
speaker.  This is is everything I expected and more!!  Thank you all for the fine work and craftsmanship.  I am 
truely impressed. 
  
When I get my CDT component speakers reinstalled I will post a review on several of the internet forums that I 
visit and email a link so that you can read my review. 
  
Thank you once again, 
Chris Hofeldt 

 

 

 

 


